
 

 

  

 

         8 August 2022   

  

 

MR. BILL RICHARD S. PEREZ 

brsperez@gmail.com 

+63904808620 

 

 

Dear Mr. Perez, 

 

  This is in reference to your inquiry through the Freedom of information (eFOI) platform, 

with tracking number #NHCP-019198181514, requesting the Demographic Data of the Museo 

ng Republika 1988 and the Museum of Philippine Political History. 

 

  As requested, attached herewith are the demographic data of the two museums from 

January to June 2020. 

 

 

         Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

         CARMINDA R. AREVALO 

       Officer-in-Charge,  

       Office of the Executive Director 
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